
 

 

                      

                 

               Town of Miami Lakes 

                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Mayor & Councilmembers 

 

From:   Honorable Councilmember Josh Dieguez 

 

Subject: Ruth C. Schobel Co-Designation 

 

Date: October 8, 2024 

 

 
Recommendation:  
 
 

I propose to co-designate Fairway Drive as Ruth C. Schobel Way. 
 

 

 

Fiscal Impact: TBD 

Funding Source for Implementation: TBD  

Timeline for Implementation: TBD 

 

Guiding Principles: 2,3,4, 

Goals:  

Objectives:  
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